
HANOVER TOWNSHIP RECREATION ADVISORY BOARD
3630 Jacksonville Road

Bethlehem, PA 18017-9303
Minutes 6/10/2021

MEMBER ATTENDANCE:
Mike Stasak, Bob Roll, Tom Dredge, Melissa Garcsar,
Jon-Erick Miller, John Todaro & Evan Diacogiannis

CALL TO ORDER:
Mike Stasak motioned to call the monthly Recreation Advisory Board meeting to order
at 7:40 PM, seconded by Tom.

ADMINISTRATION:
New Recreation Director Introduction: Matt DeGeorge
His vision is to create a safe and healthy environment for all age groups and backgrounds. To
create the foundation of what the HTCC originally was, with some modern upgrades to the
facility and operations. Create new programming and special events for appealing community
gatherings.

Pool Advisory Group update: Terra Con has done ground radar & drilling samples. A pool
design group will be selected from 7 companies. Then a builder will be chosen.

HTCC REPORT:
Hiring positions: building staff/Summer programs & a new preschool director.

HTCC Phased Opening: fitness center only to start, followed by programs/overall building.

Many future plans/programs: very strong gameplan with a variety of all new programs.

Carnival will be held in September.

ADJOURNMENT: Mike Stasak motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:50 PM.
Bob seconded. All members in attendance voted in favor.

The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday July 8th, 2021.

Submitted by: Evan Diacogiannis


